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J, I & N SCHOOL 

26th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Young Voices Friday 10th February Arrangements for the day 
 
I am writing to confirm the final arrangements for Young Voices, which is being held at Sheffield Arena on Friday 10th 
February 2023. 
 
Schedule 
12:00  Children will leave by coach to Sheffield Arena accompanied by Mrs Shilton and Miss Caslake. 
1:15    Children will arrive at Sheffield Arena, take their seats and have their packed lunch. 
2:00    The rehearsal commences. 
5:00 The children take an hour’s break. They will need a packed tea and plenty to drink for the duration of the 

afternoon and evening.  2 bottles minimum. 
7:00 The concert commences. Tickets will be distributed once the school has received these.  
8:45 The concert ends. 
 
All children will return to school on the coach.  Parents are to collect their children from outside school at 
approximately 10:10pm.  The advice given to schools is to return all children to school as there are 6,000 children 
taking part and it could prove difficult locating parents and children in such a busy area and so late at night.  Please 
make sure you have the correct mobile phone details on your child’s record, as this is how will contact you if the 
coach is early or delayed. 
 
The children need to wear comfortable shoes or trainers, dark trousers and a plain white t-shirt, no logos.  If your 
child has purchased a young voices t-shirt, this will be given once they have arrived in school.  Please provide your 
child with a packed lunch, a packed tea and plenty to drink – water or juice in plastic bottles. 
 
Tickets are expected to arrive at school shortly and we will contact you to collect and sign for them from the school 
office.  We are still awaiting confirmation for the number of tickets we have been successful in purchasing. This is 
going to be a fantastic experience for your child, and will be an enjoyable concert for all. If you are coming to watch, 
bring binoculars if you have some as you may find them useful to spot your child!   Please note also that the Arena 
only allows the audience to take a small bag.   
Hop you have a super time. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs Shilton and Miss Caslake 

 


